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We are committed to delivering an upgrade at Epping West Public School to provide upgraded 
facilities for the school community. It is proposed to deliver new flexible learning spaces and 
expanded staff and administration areas. 

Upcoming investigation works 

As part of planning for this project, we need to undertake some investigative works around the 
school site. These investigations will include: 

▪ Traffic surveys to monitor traffic flow 

▪ Soil investigations using small excavators  

Working hours 

The investigative work will take place between Monday 30 November 2020 and Friday 29 January 
2021. 

The traffic survey equipment will be installed between 8:00pm and 4:00am on roads surrounding 
the school site. 

The soil investigation will take place between 7:00am and 5:00pm within the school grounds. 

There will be no work taking place on Sundays, public holidays, or between Christmas and New 
Year. 

Keeping you updated 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise 
impacts on the community at every opportunity. Thank you for your patience while we deliver this 
important school infrastructure. 
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